
RESPONSE TO OPA20 1 4-0525 Management Action Recommendation

June 09, 2015

Chief Best and Director Fields:

Attached is OPA Managsment Recommendation 2014-0525 in which the OPA Director notifies
SPD of a possible ethical issue concerning an employee receiving free housing as part of an
unwritten agreement with SHA. Additionally, the Director appropriately recommends that'SPD
conduct an audit to see if any other employees are receiving potentially unauthorized benefits. I
would like to schedule a meeting with the three of us as soon as possible to discuss this important
issue and take steps to resolve it.

Dir. Murphy:

This email serves to confirm receipt of OPA 2014-0525 Management Recommendation and to
update you on the initial steps taken.

Please let me know of any questions or concerns

Thanks,

Brian G. Maxey
Scnior Police (lc"rL¡nscl

Seattle Policc Heaclquartcrs
ó10 ììifth År'enue
l).O. [Jr¡x 349tì6
Scattlc, \\j,\ 98 124-4986
P:206.681.5769
L: 206.7'14.19{)3
F: 20(r.684.5525

ßriln. \.llr xcvlá)sca t tk'. p r.rv


